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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

June 25, 2020 

 

    

Colleen Mulcahy 

272 Richmond Street 

Saint Paul MN 55102 

 

VIA US MAIL & EMAIL:  mulcahy.colleen@icloud.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 272 Richmond Street 

 

Dear Ms. Mulcahy:   

 

This is to confirm that on June 23, 2020 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the matter to July 14, 2020 at 12:00 p.m. 

via telephone.  Please be available between 12 and 1 pm.  In the meantime, an inspection is to 

occur on June 29, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. with Lisa Martin.  We will be discussing extension for 

making repairs on July 14 conditioned upon you allowing access for the inspection. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: Lisa Martin 

 Paul Mulcahy, 10650 Hemdstead Rd, Houston TX 77092 

 Michael Tschida. tschida@msn.com 
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